
 QUEENS MATHCOUNTS 2019 COMPETITION 
  

 

The QUEENS MATHCOUNTS Competition will be held on Saturday, February 2, 2019 at 
9:00 A.M. at Middle School 67, Little Neck, Queens.  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
 
REGISTRATION: 
Registration will begin no sooner than 8:15 AM.  All schools should arrive before 8:45 AM to 
register their students.  It is requested that Volunteers arrive by 8:30 am. 
 
MS 67 LOCATION: 
 MS 67 is located in Little Neck.  The Address is 51-60 Marathon Parkway. The Main 
Entrance is located on Marathon Parkway at 51st Avenue.  There is ample street parking on 51st 
and 52nd Avenues.  Once inside the school, you will be directed to the Cafeteria, one flight down. 
 MS 67 is in Little Neck, North of the Long Island Expressway, South of Northern Blvd, 
East of the Cross Island Parkway and West of Little Neck Parkway. 
 
MATHCOUNTS is a Math skills building and competition for 6th, 7th & 8th grade students, 
sponsored by the National Society of Professional Engineers.  Competitions are held at the local 
Chapter level, followed by a State competition.  The top individuals from the State competition 
then compete at the National Competition, which is being held in Orlando, FL, this year.  The 
top winners of the National Competition can win college scholarships. 
Teams of 4 students and up to 6 individuals from the schools spend about 4 hours taking various 
written and oral tests.   
 
It is estimated that the competition and awards ceremony will end by 1:00 PM.  There will be a 
short break after the Team competition-before the Countdown round competition.  We will 
provide some refreshments.   
 
If there are any questions, call me during the day at 516-624-7200. I can also be reached on my 
Cell Phone at 516-816-3800.   
 
Bob LoPinto, PE 
Cell- 516-816-3800 


